
I am opposed to Bill SB941. As a life long gun owner I know this bill will not prevent criminals 

from obtaining firearms, it will only burden law abiding owner like me. 

 

Sincerely, Ed LaPlante 

 

A life long NRA member and I do vote! 

 

 
Ed & Donna LaPlante 
17832 S. Wesley Ct. 
Oregon City, OR 97045 
503.631.4213 home 
503.502.6675 Ed's cell 
conekilr@ccgmail.net 
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